
Minutes - October 4, 2005

The monthly meeting was called to order in 401 Seaton Hall by president Mark Benfer, KCØQAS.

President Benfer and secretary-treasurer David Yoder did not conduct club business, but worked on a fairly major station cleaning project.

With the aid of a sky crane helicopter, a Caterpillar® bulldozer and a couple of flame throwers, impressive progress was made toward a neater station. It's not clean yet. Check next
month's minutes for more exciting updates.

David Yoder, KAØJPM
secretary-treasurer
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